
From: Bryant, Kevin <kevin@kevinbryant.com>
To: Joe Waldenjwaldentsd@gmail.com

Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov
Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 5/14/2017 4:58:50 PM
Subject: Re: Need help

Danny/Catherine, Can you see if we can help Mr. Walden, he lives in the 3rd Congressional District 
(Duncan) if they can help.

thanks!

Sincerely,
Kevin
 

Kevin L. Bryant
 
Lieutenant Governor of South Carolina
104-A North Avenue
Anderson, South Carolina 29625
 
www.kevinbryant.com

On Sun, May 14, 2017 at 3:31 PM, Joe Walden <jwaldentsd@gmail.com> wrote:

Need help getting tickets to Bureau of Printing and Engraving in Washington DC. July 14, 2017. 
For my brother and his grandson. Need 3 tickets. Hope you can help.
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